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January 30th, 2018

Dear Parents and Guardians,

As of Thursday March 1st, 2018 we are pleased to be implementing Synrevoice as part of our
Safe Arrival Check at Gatestone Elementary. This is an automated system that will call your
child’s main contact number when they are marked absent with no reason given. We ask you to
continue to call in your child’s absences at (905) 573-7731 and leave a message with our
answering service 24hrs a day. Please try to call in before 9:30 as Synervoice will start calling out
for all the unexplained absences after.

The system will only call the main contact number if you have not called the school with a reason
for your child’s absence. If you have changed your number recently and have not submitted it to
the office, please provide the new number that you can be best reached at in the space below. If
your main contact number is your home number and you can be best reached at another
number (ex. cell phone) please provide it below and the Office Administrator will update your
child’s file. Synrevoice will only call out to the one main number.

Thanks in advance,
M. Castellani

Principal

Please have your child return this slip to their homeroom teacher no later than Friday
February 16th.
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